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20tn December 2022

Attention:

Members & Stakeholders

Dear All

RE: FESTIVE SEASON BREAK

This is to inform you that the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda (PSU) offices will

close for the festive season break from Thursday December 22,2022 to Tuesday

January 2nd 2023. During this period, all are encouraged to use the online

platforms but in case of any urgent matters, please contact the Secretary, PSU

via email: psusecretary@psu.or.ug or telephone +256 7 40 5L1,609.

ffi!

Merry Christmas and a prosperous New year 2023.

M
Dr. Munanura Edson lreeta

Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda
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